The temperature may be low but the spirits of our students have been high over the past few
months!

Kindergarten through third grade entered a “Gratitude Poster Contest” in which each class had
three winners! Grades four through eight had the honor again this year of designing a parade
float for this year’s Saint Patrick’s Day colleen; stay tuned to see if Blessed Sacrament will have a
winner once again!

Stay tuned also to see if any of these same students won the “Keep Christ in Christmas Poster
Contest!” This was sponsored by the Knights of Columbus!

Back in November, we looked at an artist by the name of Robin Moline who was once
commissioned to design a postage stamp for the United Postal Service. Grades 4-8 also
designed stamps and my what a great job they did!

The artist for December was Leonardo DaVinci and | thought we would have a little fun turning
his famous Mona Lisa into a Christmas Mona Lisa complete with Santa hat and embellishments!

Looking forward to guiding your wonderful children during Catholic Schools Week with the
variety of Art activities that focus in on shut-ins, veterans and our parish!

Warmly,

Bev Sabourin
Art Department



